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HOUND HIGHLIGHT
As of July 1, 2025, the CUPA-HR
Maryland Chapter board
designated Nikia Woodard,
Director, Employee Relations &
Organizational Development,
as the chapter President. Nikia
will lead strategic initiatives to
meet current challenges while
preparing for the future needs
of higher education. Please join
us in congratulating Nikia!

Welcome to

JUNE 2025
NEW HIRES

Aubrey Dondlinger
Assistant Coach Volleyball
Athletics

Dallas Fiszel
Assistant Coach Soccer
Athletics

Grace McCarty
Administrative Assistant
Business and Finance

Grace Sanabria
Program Specialist
Student Development

Justin Ward

Athletics

Assistant Coach Men’s
Lacrosse

Markus Rhodes
Payroll Analyst
Business and Finance

McKenzie Pearson
Laboratory Technician
Academic Affairs

MAGIS MOMENT... “REFLECTION LEADS TO
DISCERNMENT; DISCERNMENT
LEADS TO ACTION.” - PRINCIPLE
OF SAINT IGNATIUS OF LOYOLA

WHAT’S NEW?

STANDARDIZED NEW
HIRE START DATES

To help streamline and
make the hiring process

more efficient, all new
hires will start on

Mondays. Contact your
HRBP with any questions.

An enhanced Day 1
experience to welcome

new hires is also in
development.

WORKDAY TUITION
REMISSION FORM

All Undergraduate and
Graduate tuition remission

applications are now
processed in Workday.

Type “Create Request” in
the Workday search bar
and follow the prompts.
Visit Tuition Remission

Benefits for more details.



Coming Soon
MARK YOUR CALENDAR

July 9th 1-2pm

The Exchange (Manager Meeting)

August 27th time coming soon!
Ice Cream Social & HR Open House
September 18th 8:30am-12pm
New Employee Orientation (NEO)

PROMOTIONS, TRANSFERS,
AND WORK ANNIVERSARIES

Congratulations to all employees
celebrating work anniversaries, recent

promotions, and entering new roles within
our organization! Your dedication, hard
work, and growth inspire us all. We’re

proud to recognize your achievements and
excited to see what you accomplish next in

your continued journey with Loyola!

SUMMER FRIDAYS
ARE HERE UNTIL

AUGUST 8TH!

 Maximize your
summer with family

and friends with
Summer Fridays. The
last Summer Friday is
August 8th. Check out

the Summer Hours
webpage for more info.

4TH OF JULY

In observation of
the 4th of July,
Loyola will be

closed July 3-4,
2025. Happy 4th

of July!



DID YOU KNOW?

Regular full-time employees,
their legal spouses and
dependent children, and
part-time employees are
eligible for tuition remission
benefits.

The benefit applies to “base”
tuition charges and the cost
of course credits.

All prospective students
must meet normal criteria
for admission.

Learn more about our
Tuition Remission Benefits
on the HR website or contact
Maurisha Hooper, Director,
Benefits and Wellness.

COMPENSATION
CORNER

The Compensation
Website has been

refreshed to include to

the updated job
architecture, refreshed

salary structure, and
compensation

philosophy. Check out
the website for the

mot up-to-date
information.

The Compensation
Team is producing a
new and informative

podcast called “Comp
Corner”. More details

coming soon!

JUSTFOR YOU!
Employee Resource

Guide
Acronym &

Terminology Guide

Thank you for all that you do! -The HR Team


